

SPENCER J. COX Governor

Deidre M. Henderson Lieutenant Governor

Utah Department of Health

Nate Checketts, M.P.A. Interim Executive Director

Disease Control and Prevention Janae Duncan, MPH Division Director

Bureau of Epidemiology Sam LeFevre Bureau Director

April 15, 2022

Ms. Michele Corigliano Fun Food Handlers, LLC Easy Food Handlers 2268 South 2300 East Salt Lake City, UT 84109

Subject:

Utah Food Handler Training Provider Approval for Program Revalidation,

Fun Food Handlers, LLC Easy Food Handlers

Dear Ms. Corigliano,

Section 103-7(5) of Rule R392-103 requires food handler training providers to submit an application for program revalidation to the Utah Department of Health (Department) every three years. On April 9, 2022, Fun Food Handlers, LLC Easy Food Handlers submitted the required application to the Department.

The Department has reviewed the application and determined that the Fun Food Handlers, LLC Easy Food Handlers training program continues to meet the training objectives contained in R392-103-5. The application was approved on April 15, 2022. The previously approved food handler training program is hereby revalidated, Fun Food Handlers, LLC Easy Food Handlers will remain on the list of approved food handler training providers in Utah for three years from the approval date of your application. This letter should be kept for documentation of program revalidation. The Department will provide courtesy notification to you approximately 90 days before the next revalidation deadline.

If you have any questions regarding program revalidation, please feel free to contact me at 801-538-6191.

Sincerely,

Cassandra Fairclough Health Program Specialist